
TOWN OF LANGDON 

  SELECT BOARD MINUTES 

April 26, 2021 

Meeting called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Chair, Devin Gallagher 

Present: Devin Gallagher and Lou Beam 

Select Board Minutes of 4-19-21 (Lou/Devin) passed unanimously with corrections  

 

 

Old Business: 

1. Department of Labor – The final safety inspection was held on the 23rd of April and 

everything was in order so we will be getting a letter from the State stating that Landgon is in 

full compliance and the case is closed. 

2.Status of the Broad Band Contract – A Bond Contract was held via phone on April 22nd and an 

agreement on the wording was made. Now we are getting everything together signed and 

submitted to the Bond Bank before May 11th. 

3. Devin had made out and signed the State form to enable our First Responder personnel to 

help with the COVID-19 Vaccination process if needed. The Administrator will get it back to 

Virginia Foote, EMD. 

New Business: 

1. A Timber Tax warrant was signed. 

2. The orders for the bills were signed. 

3. Lou brought up that Bud Ross had approached him about getting a new Welcome to Langdon 

Sign to replace the stolen one on Cheshire Turnpike. Ink Inc in Claremont can do this double 

sided for $495.00. Both Lou and Devin agreed to order the sign. They also discussed what might 

be done to help deter people from stealing it again. 

Motion to adjourn at 7:40 p.m. (Lou/Devin) 

Respectfully submitted by Linda Christie 



 

 


